
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

5. BREEZES ROAD - AVONDALE ROAD TO WAINONI ROAD 
 
 The Consultation Leader sought Board approval to consult with the community on the proposal to 

place cycle lanes in Breezes Road from Avondale Road to Wainoni Road.  The Board decided that 
the cycle lane proposal for Breezes Road from Avondale Road to Wainoni Road be approved for 
public consultation. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


